
 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
A trip has been organised for children in Nile class to visit the Centre for Wildlife Gardening in 
East Dulwich on Friday, 3 March.  The cost of this trip is £4.00 and should be paid on ParentPay. 
 
The children will need a packed lunch, which the school can provide if you wish. 
 
Please note that children should be wearing appropriate outdoor clothing. 
 
The children will be leaving school at 10.00am and will return for 12.30pm when they shall eat 
their packed lunch. 
 
We will need some parental help, so please indicate on the permission slip if you are able to help 
out and your child’s teacher will confirm to you. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Reception Team 
 
 
 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Name: ……………………………………………………………………………   Class: ……………………………………………………. 
 
□ I give permission for my child to visit Centre for Wildlife Gardening 
 
□ I have paid £4.00 on ParentPay 
 
□ A school packed lunch is required 
 
□ I am available to accompany the class 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………………… 


